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I wish to weigh in on the side of passing this very important legislation.  Use of fossil fuels vs clean, renewable
energy is not a partisan issue, nor will the solution wait.
The bill which puts fees on uses of fossil fuels, then uses same fees to support clean energy jobs is surely a win-win
situation.
It is especially important that We the People forge ahead in light of the federal government’s recalcitrance in
implementing solutions.

Thank you.

Janet Ievins
417 James Cir
Talent 97540
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